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Good Morning to you All,

We would like to thank each and every one of you for supporting our charity and raising a
fantastic donation of £210.00 via the Jack Mitchell Memorial Fund. Every penny will benefit
the impoverished and orphaned children in Nanyuki and your support and generosity is

appreciated beyond measure.

We hope you will all stay safe and well at this particularly difficult time and we shall all look
forward to the spring when things should look a little brighter.

Once again, many thanks indeed.

Best wishes to you all.
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Carolyn and Bill Kirk



